
Our Ref:  21727 

21 September 2020 

Planning Department 
Shire of Serpentine-Jarrahdale 
6 Paterson Street 
MUNDIJONG WA 6123 

Via email:  info@sjshire.wa.gov.au 

Dear Sir/ Madam 

RE: ROAD NAME APPROVAL APPLICATION – LOT 8 (HSE 78) WARRINGTON ROAD, BYFORD – WAPC Ref: 156251 

We would like to formally request road name approval for three new roads to be created as part of the 
development of Lot 8 Warrington Road, Byford and shown on the attached marked-up Control Location 
Plan (Drawing# 21727-03A).  

As per the attached marked-up drawing, we (on behalf of our client 8 Warrington Road Pty Ltd), propose 
the following road names: 

Road 1 
Preferred name: Myrtle Way 
Alternative name: Grevillia Way 

Road 2 
Preferred name: Acacia Way 
Alternative name: Hovea Way 

Road 3 
Preferred name: Wandoo Road 
Alternative name: Salmon Gum Road 

The origin of the names comes from keeping with the local area them, they are not currently in use in the 
Shire and the road types are keeping within the same as the surround road types within the estate.  

Therefore, could you please arrange for the Shire’s approval of the proposed road names and then make 
application to Geographic Names Team at Landgate to obtain final road name approval.  

We appreciate your assistance with this matter and look forward to receiving your response. 

Yours sincerely 

Henry Dykstra 
Executive Director/Special Projects 
Harley Dykstra Pty Ltd 

E-mail: henryd@harleyDykstra.com.au 

Enc: Marked-up Control Location Plan (Drawing 21727-03A) 
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